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MOTORYACHT LADY J 
CHARTER DESTINATIONS

DAY 1
Start your charter on one of the most 
charming islands in the Caribbean...
St. Maarten. Spend the day at the 
beautiful beaches. Or hike along the 
many woodland trails ending at a 
plateaux, offering panoramic views 
of white beaches, emerald cays and 
turquoise waters.

DAY 2
Dockage at St. Maarten, Simpson Bay 
(Dutch). The smallest island in the 
world ever to have been partitioned 
between two different nations, St. 
Maarten/St. Martin has been shared 
by the Dutch and French for almost 
350 years. Today visit the bustling 
Dutch side, an active center for 
tourism and trade.   

DAY 3
On to the French side of the island, 
St. Martin in Marigot Bay for a stroll 
around town which is overflowing with 
small cafe's and charming bistros. 
Afternoon cruise to St. Barthelemy  
(St. Bart's) for overnight dockage. 

DAY 4
One of the most chic places in the 
Caribbean, St. Bart's has quaint streets 
and many boutiques and cafes. Explore 
the charming Provencal French town of 
Gustavia and its 14 beaches. 

DAY 5
Visit Grand Cave for its fine imports, 
then to St. Martin for an afternoon of 
water activities. 

DAY 6
Discover the Island of Saba, a secluded 
haven, in peaceful and friendly 
surroundings. Rising steeply from the 
azure sea, Saba is a magical place for 
snorkeling, hiking, and admiring nature.  

DAY 7
Cruise to Anguilla boasting 33 white 
sand beaches and crystal clear waters 
and offering such activities as riding 
horses or visiting art galleries. Next 
stop Gilligans Island and then to 
Prickley Pear Cays for swimming and 
snorkeling.

DAY 8
Depart St. Maarten, Simpson Bay.

The itinerary above is only a sample 
and can be modified to fit the 
charterer's wishes. Contact your 
Favorite Charter Broker for booking 
availability.
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